
 

  
National Institute of  Electronics and Information Technology 

(Under Ministry of  Electronics and Information Technology, Govt. of India) 
Deoria Road Gorakhpur-273010 

Enquiry No.:  8317093894  website: www.nielit.gov.in/gorakhpur/index.php 
                                  Public Notice for EOI Cancellation 

                                 It is to be notified that Expression of Interest Reference No. 
NIELIT/GKP/UGC/D2U/2023-24 dated 10-06-2025 regarding inviting Project 
Management Consultants (PMCs) through Expression of Interest (EOI) cum 
Request for Proposal (RFP) from Organizations/PSUs of Govt. of India/Sate 
Government Eligible under GFR 133(3) for Building Construction Work in 
NIELIT Gorakhpur campus is hereby cancelled due to Administrative reasons. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

रा᳦ीय इल᭍ेᮝॉिनकᳱ एव ंसचूना ᮧौ᳒ोिगकᳱ सं᭭ थान, गोरखपरु  


